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Closed Case Summary 
 
 
 
Complaint Number:   C25-048    OPO Number:  N/A 
 
Date of Complaint:   5/7/2025 
 
Allegation:    Inadequate Response 
 
Chain of Command Finding:  Inquiry 
 
Final Discipline:   Not Applicable 
 
 
 
INCIDENT SYNOPSIS: 
A citizen contacted the Spokane Police Department several times about ongoing issues related to noise 
created by downtown bars in the evening hours. He contacted the downtown precinct regarding this issue. 
The complainant was concerned that the Spokane Police Department was not addressing his concerns 
properly. There were no allegations made against a specific employee.  
 
COMPLAINT: 
The citizen contacted the Ombuds office regarding their desired outcome. 
 
INVESTIGATION: 
The investigator contacted city legal and downtown supervisors. The investigator learned that there was a 
plan in place to address the downtown noise issues.  
 
ANALYSIS AND CONCLUSION: 
After period of time to allow the plan to have an effect the complainant was contacted. The complainant 
stated his problem had been resolved by the Spokane Police Department. The complaint was classified as 
an Inquiry and closed.  
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